PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Dear parents/guardians,

We have decided to continue our run of the school newsletter during this time. Some of the newsletter team have sent in stories of how they are getting on at home.

This is a very difficult time for the students and parents but let us take a look at how some of the families are spending their time together, Thank you to all of the parents for the kind words of support and nice messages we have received.

Next week, 6th April, is the beginning of the Easter break. The teachers will not be posting work on the Seesaw app for the children, but we would encourage children to work on home skills and taking some time to be creative.

Best wishes, Mike Byrne.

Dates to note:

6th April: Start of Easter Break 20th April: Work will be posted on Seesaw (Should the schools remain closed)

BOARD OF MANAGEMENT

Our Board of Management will aim to meet within the next couple of weeks using online means. Correspondence for the Board can be sent to principal@cscns.ie.

NEWS FROM THE NEWSLETTER ____TEAM AT HOME ____

Hi my name is Salma and I'm from 5th class.

I'm quite bored at home but enjoying the time I have to relax.

I enjoy playing games, watching T.V/ movies, and playing with my younger sister. Sometimes doing my work can be hard and some questions I don't understand.

I can't wait to go back to school and see my friends and my teacher. My teacher sent four different subjects of work like math, English, Irish and geography/history. My favourite activity is the P.E we get off the app.

My younger sister at the age of 6 is very happy being at home. She enjoys spending her time with family, playing games, watching movies, exercising and playing on the computer. She finds doing her work hard at home and sometimes can't concentrate.

She can't wait to go back to school to see her friends, teacher and she misses the routine.

The teacher has sent out all different kinds of work like maths English and different exercises. She has really enjoyed baking with her mom and doing some exercises. My younger brother Eoghan is in 2nd class.

Some days are good but others are difficult as this has never happened before. He's enjoying spending time with his family. He likes playing in the garden with me.

He finds it hard to work at home as it's difficult to learn at the kitchen table. He's looking forward to playing with his friends, seeing his teacher and learning lots of new things. He is doing a project on Colombia, lots of maths - which he is enjoying.

He liked baking the most and maths and Joe Wicks workout. (By Conor)

My name is Ethan. I have no younger sibling only an older brother that is 20

I'm not bored at home, I'm having fun we made a board game and we played with a toy that lets you make a rocket and when you're ready you step on a blue Launchpad and it flies. It's really cool. I find it hard to do work at home because you can't ask a teacher but you can ask your parents.

I'm most looking forward to coming back to school because that means two things: the coronavirus is gone and I get to see my friends again.

I have enjoyed English most because I get to make a board game.

Spring Creative Competition

Well done to the entries of our competition and the winners — they were all fantastic. Each of the winners receives a €20 voucher which will be sent home to be used on something creative!

Competition winners - Maisy (R5), Rebecca (R2), Tadhg & Dillon (R3), Edelle (R16), Vanessa (R14) & Zofia (R9) and well done to all participants on your wonderfully creative submissions:)





Spring

Flowers Grow, Birds Sing.

Dogs Bark

Brighter evenings - less dark

Bees buzzing, Children play

Even the sun is shining today

Fresh air, feeling alive

Happiness, High fives

Smile, Think, create

If my poem won that would be great!

